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Posted on October 9, 2019

Our residents and staff at Woodstock Residential Care Home would like to say a big thank you to Dorothy Philips, Jean

Brown and their amazing band of knitting friends for making us some wonderful twiddle muffs.
Our residents really enjoy touching and holding them, as they stimulate restless hands and bring real comfort.
They have been beautifully knitted in an array of bright colours and interesting designs.

Huge thanks to all our lovely knitting friends for such a kind gesture - we will treasure them.
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